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>>> John Toccalino <toccalino@gmail.com> 5/7/2018 12:02 PM >>>
To the Honorable Supervisors of Mendocino County:
I am a patron, supporter and Board member of the Love In It Cannabis Dispensary (LII) in Mendocino. I am 63 years old, an engineer with 
a MBA and employee at Google. I respect the law of the land, in this case California’s legalization of cannabis for both adult and 
medicinal use, pay significant taxes to both the state and to the federal government, own property in Mendocino County and intend to 
retire, with my wife, to Mendocino in the near future. 
I am writing to support the potential move of LII to a new location at 45110 Main Street Mendocino Village. LII has provided a service to 
the community since Feb 2011. I have been involved with the dispensary since 2015. Since my involvement, there have been zero 
incidents with clientele, we have been visited by the sheriff and state inspectors and, as you can tell by the online reviews, have provided 
a service to law abiding local and tourist customers at a impeccable service level. Our customers are the same people that any retail 
business on Main Street would be happy to have walk through the door. 
I ask that you remove or reduce the county's policy of 1,000-foot set-backs from churches and allow LII to relocate to Main Street. I 
believe that the establishment of a quality, law abiding, up and coming industry retail outlet will benefit the greater community and the 
county. 

Thank you for your consideration,

John L Toccalino
707-280-0012


